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“Regarding Mansfield Township question #2 on the November 8 

ballot, Mansfield Township is proposing to withdraw from the 

Warren County Library system and establish a library in the 

Township. It is being touted that it would save Mansfield 

taxpayers money. I do not agree.  Also, the proposed location 

would not be ideal for most township residents, as the majority of 

residents are close to Hackettstown and have access to the Warren 

County branch in Independence Township. I urge you to vote 

“no” on Public Question 2. Thank you.” 

 


